

CHAPMANSLADE CE VA PRIMARY SCHOOL



Learning together in a Christian community, nurturing and developing lively minds in a caring environment.

23rd September 2020

Dear parents

We have arranged David Wiltshire Photography to come into school on Wed 11th November to take individual school photos.

Unfortunately, due to our covid secure restrictions of maintaining class bubbles, we will not be able to offer family/siblings photos on this occasion.

A **Reception and Year 6 photo** will also be taken on this date, please note a separate consent form will come home today. This must be returned by 9am on the 10th November.

Regards

Andrea McCall School Business Manager

High Street, Chapmanslade, Westbury, Wiltshire, BA13 4AN

Tel: 01373 832367